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Red House 4H Club News 

Reporter:   Kaylee Harvey 

 The November meeting of the Red House 4-H club was held on Wednesday, Nov 1, 2023 at the Redhouse St John 

Lutheran Church.  The meeting was called to order by vice president Brianna Tasker and Skyler Tasker led 

pledges.  Braxton Warsaw did roll call and Will Dixon gave the treasurer report.   

 

Under old business, members were reminded that record books are due at the January meeting.  If you need help 

with your record book, please contact Nikki.  Anyone taking a market beef to the 2024 fair was reminded that fall 

beef weigh in would be held November 4th. 

 

Under new business, it was voted on that the Christmas party would be held during our regular December meeting 

with the time being changed to 6-7 at the Alley.   Weston Baker made a motion for members to bring items to be 

donated to the residents at the nursing homes instead of doing a gift exchange; Brent Friend seconded the 

motion.  Members are asked to bring unscented lotions, coloring supplies, socks, etc.  There was also a paper sent 

around for members to sign up for items for the House of Hope food drive.  Nikki will let us know when she will be 

making that delivery.  It was also discussed about trying to get a hunters safety course set up for kids and adults, we 

will discuss it more at a later date.  Officers for 2024 were voted on and are as follows:  Colton Tasker, president; 

Lexi Nice, vice president; Alyssa Nice, secretary; Will Dixon, treasurer; and Kaylee Harvey, reporter.  The club also 

collected items to put together a Thanksgiving Basket for a family in need.   

 

The meeting was adjourned by Brent Friend and seconded by Braden Harvey. 
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Red House members collected items for a Thanksgiving Basket 


